Habitat for Humanity

General Body Meeting

September 10, 2007





Meeting Minutes:



	Current Exec:

		Presidents: Nina Mann and Alison Chiang

		Build Day Chair: John Doherty

		Campus Build Chairs: Arup Sarma and Kathleen Li

		Spring Break Coordinator: Lisa Schlecht

		Treasurer: Michelle Chiu

		Webmaster: Bryan Owens



		You can contact us by e-mailing: mit-habitat-exec@mit.edu

	



Build Days

	September 22, 2007

	October 6, 2007

	November 17, 2007

	

Held in Lawrence, MA (about 1 hour drive from MIT)

Transportation will be provided

Time commitment: 8:00AM-5:00PM

Limited to 12 people per workday, first come first serve basis

Look out for e-mails from John about signing up and logistics





Campus Build

Mid-late October

Awaiting project ideas from Lawrence

Ideas for other activities? Maybe build playhouses? Turn it into competition?

Please let Arup (arup@mit.edu) or Kathleen (kli1208@mit.edu) know if you are interested in helping out!





Spring Break Trip

Alternative Spring Break trip through Habitat for Humanity Collegiate Challenge 

Probably trip to southern U.S. - North/South Carolina, Louisiana, etc.

Please let us know if you would be interested in the trip (you don't have to make any sort of commitment right now!)

E-mail mit-habitat-exec@mit.edu if interested

Would probably have to pay a little bit (although we will try to get PSC funding)

Maybe application process involved if there is a lot of interest











Open Exec Positions



	Fundraising Chair(s)

Plan and coordinate annual breakfast fundraiser, held in April/May

Involves contacting companies for donations and organizing event

	

	Publicity Chair

Send out all the fun e-mails to mailing lists!

Help publicize Habitat events



	Spring Break Coordinator

Work with Lisa to plan Spring Break trip



		Please e-mail us by the end of this week if you are interested in any of the positions





	Mailing List

		If you would like to be added to the mailing list, please go to:

		http://mailman.mit.edu/mailman/listinfo/mit-habitat

	

	OR e-mail us at mit-habitat-exec@mit.edu




